
 

 

 
 

 
 

Reminder: Required Vaccination Data Reporting 
Issued: February 25, 2022 

 
 

To: All State Licensed Nursing Homes and Assisted Living Facilities 
 
From: The New Mexico Department of Health and the New Mexico Aging and Long-Term Services Department 
 
Re: Required reporting of weekly vaccination totals for all staff and residents  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
All congregate care facilities must comply with the Public Health Order dated December 2nd, 2021 (“Order”; “Public Health 
Order”), which requires all congregate care facility workers in the state of New Mexico to be up-to-date on COVID-19 
vaccines unless they qualify for an exemption. 
 
Further, pursuant to page one (1) of the “Revised Letter of Direction for Nursing Homes and Assisted Living Facilities”, 
updated December 14, 2021, all licensed nursing homes and assisted living facilities must report their weekly vaccination 
totals every Monday by 5:00 pm using the state-designated survey link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JH392TC. 
 
Failure to comply with this requirement may result in civil administrative penalties available at law. Thank you for your 
attention to this urgent matter. 
 
 
Acknowledged and Directed by the Director Division of Health Improvement of the Department of Health: ____

Chris Burmeister  
 

Acknowledged and Directed by the Secretary of Aging and Long-Term Services:    
Katrina Hotrum-Lopez 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

https://cv.nmhealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/LTC-LOD_Update_12.14.2021-1.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JH392TC

